Down at the Bottom of the Garden  reception

Summer 1 2022
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Personal, Social & Emotional Development Physical Development

This term the children will develop their controt over an object
by pushing, pting throvwing and icking. Ty wil ake part
in running games such as ‘What’s the time Mr Wolf?’, ‘Duck
Duck Goose! and ‘Stuck in the Mud’ to develop those skills.
There will be a game of the week that the children will learn.
They will also take part in movement games
and balls.

This term, we will continue to have regular small group
circle times when children can explore their feelings e.g.
hlping cilden o recall when they were feling happy,
excited or lonely. We also continue to help children to
deveop a posive sanseof o by sting gorls,
encouraging them to try their best, to
persevere and opportunities to talk

sequencing linked to the two focus books which
enables the children to retell the story in role play
opportunities. There will be lots of opportunities for
i the children to answer how and

why questions. We will be
introducing lots of new vocabulary

Literacy

We will be exploring minibeasts through
the story 'First day at Bug Schoot’ and will
be introducing information books linked to
minibeasts and growing plants. Also, we
will create a story map for the story ‘Jack
and the Beanstalk’. This term we will

move onto with sentence

children’s knowdedge of all

the GPC’s leamt.

Maths
This term, we will be focusing on
numbers to 20 and beyond. Children will be able
to compare numbers within 20 and compare
quantities up to 10 in different contexts,
recognising when one quantity is greater than,
less than or the same as the other quantity. They
will be able to recall number bonds up to at least
5, including subtraction facts. Also we will be
numbers up to 10, including evens and odds,
double facts and how quantities can be

Understanding the World
Our main focus this term is nature. The
children will go on spring walks
looking at habitats and naming plants,
andada&diuxg.Thz
children will also learn
about the importance of

erwirornument.

Unkzdtomwbeam(mdp]um.

There will be lots of opportunities for
children to observe plants and
minibeasts to enable them to create
their own artwork. They will
sounds made by different minibeasts.




